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August 4, 2022 

36099.0101 

VIA UTC WEB PORTAL 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell  

Executive Director and Secretary  

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE  

P.O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

Re: TV-210535-TV-210812; Washington Movers Conference Letter Requesting Extension of Time 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On behalf of the Washington Movers Conference as newly-retained counsel, this is to request a 

minimum 60-day extension of time from the current deadline of August 5, 2022 contained in the July 7, 

2022 Notice to Stakeholders to comment on the numerous issues it appears are raised in the 

proceeding.  As newcomer representatives in this proceeding, we would like to consult closely with the 

client, Commission staff and potentially other stakeholders particularly on  how industry data might be 

produced in this docket in the absence of confidentiality protections in the statute as well as gaining 

necessary background on some of the complexities of the regulatory issues posed by these filings. 

Affording parties significant additional time will certainly provide a more meaningful record upon 

which the Commission may ultimately act and in our view, is fully consistent with the public interest 

in further informing the record to be developed. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

David W. Wiley 

dwiley@williamskastner.com

(206) 233-2895

Enclosure 

Cc: Blair Fassburg 
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